Homedale School District #370

Memo

To: Board of Trustees

From: Rob Sauer

Date: 6/9/2021

Re: Superintendents Board Report
Updates

All of the open certified positions have been filled except one kindergarten position. The
position has been advertised and Tate is working through the process of finding a suitable
candidate.

At the end of the year celebration for staff, Mrs. Kristie Dorsey was announced as our
Teacher of the Year. Mrs. Dorsey was honored by Mr. Holtry in a very thoughtful
presentation.



